
Lockport  Pre-kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Weeks 24 & 25    1/20—1/31/25 
 
Assessments/Healthy Children 

INTRODUCING: counting by 10’s 
         Uu & Vv 
         19 & 20  

LANGUAGE: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
We will count by 10’s 
every day for the next 
few weeks. We will 
also learn the Golden 
Beads (1’s, 10’s 
100’s). 
 
We will have a 
graphing activity for 
the children to do.  We 
are going to learn 
about Groundhog’s 
day and predict (on 
1/31) if we think the 
groundhog will see his 
shadow or not.  We 
will then graph the 
results. 
 
Lastly, the children 
will go off the Concept 
shelves and work on 
their jobs. 
 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
Our scissor skills will 
be put to the test over 
the next 2 weeks.  We 
are working hard to 
strengthen our fine 
motor skills by cutting 
on the line. 
 
We will enjoy a craft 
project on healthy 
living by making a 
plate of healthy food.  
We have healthy body 
papers and we will see 
what a doctor’s bag 
looks like. 
 
As always, we will 
work on readiness 
papers and practice 
printing. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Groundhog Day is 
Sunday, 2/2.  We 
hope for an early 
spring.  
 
 
We are getting full 
for Kindergarten.  
Please register soon if 
you want your child 
to attend our 
program. 
 
Bring a stuffed 
animal to school for 
the next 2 weeks.  We 
will be using it as our 
patient. 
 
Star Students are 
Wesson and Jeremy! 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Stay Warm!! 
 

Miss Ruth and Miss Love 
 


